AMERICANS FOR

BEN-GURION
UNIVERSITY \
Partners in the Remarkable

An olive tfree has been planted in the Negev Desert
to benefit desert agriculture research
in memory of

David Ben-Gurion

Planted with love by
The Gruen Family

Americans for Ben-Gurion University supports agricultural research at Wadi Mashash, an
experimental farm in Israel’'s Negev Desert run by The Jacob Blaustein Institutes for Desert Research
at Ben-Gurion University of the Negev. At Wadi Mashash, agriculture is based entirely on the
collection and use of the desert’s rare flood waters. Techniques developed there are used to combat
desertification in Israel and worldwide, offering hope to billions of people who live in drylands.

www.americansforbgu.org/plant-olive-trees



